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Dear People, 
H e l l o from Men and Women Unlimited, a n o n - p r o f i t 
o r g a n i z a t i o n committed to the development of non-
sexist educational materials. 
We began in the spring of 1973, funded by "Opportunities 
f o r Youth" (O.F.Y. ). Between May and August we developed 
a prototype k i t c o n t a i n i n g b o o k l e t s , a u d i o v i s u a l 
m a t e r i a l , work sheets, educational games and suggestions 
f o r teaching i n a non-sex-role-stereotyped manner. 
During the summer of 1974, again funded by O.F. Y. , 
we f i e l d - t e s t e d p o r t i o n s of the k i t , continued develop­
ment and research, and d i v i d e d our prototype m a t e r i a l s 
i n t o i n d i v i d u a l packages p e r t a i n i n g to d i f f e r e n t 
subject areas and age l e v e l s . 
This year i t was our i n t e n t i o n to have our packages 
p r i n t e d and to e s t a b l i s h a system f o r d i s t r i b u t i o n . 
However, O.F.Y. turned down our a p p l i c a t i o n f o r funding. 
We were compelled, t h e r e f o r e , to re-evaluate our goals. 
Fortu n a t e l y , a recent small grant from the Department 
of the Secretary of State has given us the opportunity 
to organize and carry out an a l t e r n a t i v e to our o r i g i n a l 
p lans. 
We have made arrangements to turn over our work and 
f i l e s to the Ontario I n s t i t u t e f o r Studies i n Education 
(0.I.S.E.) i n Toronto, who are developing and producing 
non-sexist educational k i t s themselves. During the 
next year they w i l l be f i e l d - t e s t i n g our m a t e r i a l 
along with t h e i r own. They plan to then i n c l u d e some 
of our m a t e r i a l w i t h i n t h e i r educational packages. 
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Thank you f o r the i n t e r e s t you have shown i n Men and 
Women Unlimited. We s i n c e r e l y apologize f o r t h i s 
delay i n c o n t a c t i n g you ( e s p e c i a l l y those of you who 
have w r i t t e n to order m a t e r i a l from u s ) . We are happy 
f i n a l l y to be able to communicate the news of what 
has happened wi t h us. 
We are i n c l u d i n g your name on the m a i l i n g l i s t that 
we are t u r n i n g over to O.I.S.E. They w i l l contact 
you i n the fu t u r e with i n f o r m a t i o n concerning our 
m a t e r i a l that they have amalgamated with t h e i r packages. 
An i n f o r m a t i o n sheet on O.I.S.E.'s now a v a i l a b l e 
"Women's K i t " i s enclosed f o r your i n t e r e s t . 
We have been most g r a t i f i e d by the support and i n t e r e s t 
you have shown i n our work, and i n non-sexist teaching. 

Thank you. Merc i , 

JOANNE WEGTEL 
MOLLY SHIER 
f o r Men and Women 

Unlimite d 
Enc/ 
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DIE GOVERNMENT Of 
THE PROVINCE Of BRITISH COLUMBIA 

D E P A R T M E N T O F L A B O U R 

H U M A N R I G H T S B R A N C H May 16, 1975. 

Ms. Marcia Braundy, Chairperson, 
Kootenay Women's Council, 
Box 1200, 
Castlegar, B r i t i s h Columbia. 

Dear Ms. Braundy: 

Thank you for your l e t t e r of May 2nd concerning 
the Human Rights Complaint Form. 

"Sex" was l e f t o f f the form by error and I have 
sent word for i t to be included in the pr i n t i n g of new 
complaint forms. 

I agree with your point, and thank you for 
bringing the matter to my attention. 

Yours sincerely, 

KR/am 
(Ms.) Kathleen Ruff, 
Director, Human Rights Code. 


